
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education of the Plainedge Union Free 

School District will hold a Public Hearing on November 14, 2017 at 8:00 pm in the 

Innovative Learning Center to receive public comment on the District’s proposed 

Smart Schools Bond Act Preliminary Investment Plan. This proposed Plan is 

available on the District website. 

 

 

       


